Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer

Date: January 22, 2021

Re: Action Memo

February 24, 2021 Board Meeting

The following staff members have applied for tuition reimbursement for courses taken during the Fall 2020 semester and have submitted the required documentation:

Lori Kaszupski	\$1833.95
Andrianna Fennimore	\$2055.00
Heather Stewart	\$2100.00
Nicole Werner-Pidgeon	\$2100.00
Janae Dockins	\$323.00
Heather Stewart Nicole Werner-Pidgeon	\$2100.00 \$2100.00

Total \$8411.95